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Press Release 
 
6 December 2022 
 
AFRC in deepest mourning of the passing of Mr Jiang Zemin, Former 
President of the People’s Republic of China 
 
The Accounting and Financial Reporting Council (AFRC) is in deepest mourning of the 

passing of Mr Jiang Zemin, Former President of the People's Republic of China.  As a 

homage to late President Jiang, the Board and all staff at the AFRC will stand in silent 

tribute for three minutes during the memorial service to be held today.   

The AFRC has cancelled all the entertainment and celebration activities scheduled for 

today.  
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About the Accounting and Financial Reporting Council 
 
The Accounting and Financial Reporting Council (AFRC) is an independent body 
established under the Accounting and Financial Reporting Council Ordinance. As an 
independent regulator, AFRC spearheads and leads the accounting profession to 
constantly raise the level of quality of professional accountants, and thus protects the 
public interest. 
 
For more information about the statutory functions of the AFRC, please visit 
www.afrc.org.hk.  
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